
Hi Larissa, 
  
I am involved in the securities industry with a number of TSXV listed issuers and believe that the 
proposed new exemption for existing security holders will be beneficial to the public venture 
capital market. I support the introduction of this exemption and feel that it will aid venture 
companies to raise additional capital and will keep shareholders engaged. We have spent many 
years building and cultivating a publically traded, venture-resource focused market with the 
TSXV which is unique to Canada. This proposed prospectus exemption will help the TSXV to 
rebound from the very difficult downturn we have seen and ensure this sector continues 
contributing to our domestic economy.  
  
Thank you 
  
  
Jordan Trimble, B.Sc. 
President and CEO 
  
Skyharbour Resources Ltd. (TSX.V: SYH) 
1610 – 777 Dunsmuir St. 
Vancouver, BC, V7Y 1K4 
Cell: 604-999-3148 
Toll Free: 1-800-567-8181 
Tel: 604-687-3376 
Fax: 604-687-3119 
  
  
  

 


